Wcstcrn Watcr & Land, lnc.

December 5, 2013

Mr. Travis Marshall

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
101 South 3", Suite 301

Grand Junction, CO 81501

RE:  Request for Second Extension of Response to Adequacy Review of Technical Revision
No. 8 Application, Logan Wash Mine Permit No. M-1977-424

Dear Mr. Marshall,

Western Water & Land, Inc. (WWL) on behalf of Occidental Oil Shale, Inc. (OOSI) submitted
Technical Revision No. 8 for Logan Wash Mine (Permit No. M-1977424) to DRMS on September 26,
2013 and DRMS responded with a Preliminary Adequacy Review (PAR) on October 11, 2013. OOSI
submitted an initial request for an extension to respond to the PAR in October 2013. OOSI has made
significant progress in preparation of the response to the PAR, but will require additional time to
compile the information needed to complete the response document. Therefore, OOSI requests an
additional 6 week extension to prepare the response to the PAR for Technical Revision No. 8.

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this request or the technical revision application.
Sincerely,

VR W B,

Bruce D. Smith

Principal Hydrogeologist
WESTERN WATER & LAND, INC.

cc: George Luxbacher, Senior Vice President Operations, Glenn Springs Holdings, Inc.
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